
Meal Deliveries and Report Cards 

 

Thursday, November 18th 

 

Dear ECS Community, 

 

We will continue to deliver meals to all District residents and have non-resident meals available for pick-up 

this week while we finalize a registration process to provide lunches to only the families that would like them 

on days the school is following a remote instructional model.  

 

With respect to elementary report cards; we were able to deliver the vast majority of them yesterday, and 

our plan is to deliver the rest of them today with meals.  Because of the sensitive nature of report cards, we 

need to hand them to a person, so please be on the lookout for deliveries between 10:30 and 12:45.  Any 

report cards that we cannot deliver today will be available for pick up in the elementary office between 2:00 

and 4:00 today and 8:00 – 3:00 tomorrow.  At 3:00 tomorrow, we will mail any remaining report cards 

home. 

 

MS/HS report cards will be mailed in the near future. 

 

Thank you and have a good day. 

 

Bob Miller 


